

SAITO SEISAKUSHO CO.,IID.

HEAD OFFICE: 8-6, HASUNUMA-CHO, ITABASHI-KU, TOKYO 174, JAPAN

TEL:81-3-3966-7606 FAX:81-3-3966-7600

Dec.7th .2020

Dear business partners,

We will be closed from December 30th 2020 to January 3rd 2021 for New Year holidays.

We will response from January 4th to your inquiries received during the holidays.

We take this opportunity to thank you for your kind support and cooperation in business. I hope the year 2021 will be another successful year for both of us.

Best wishes, Saito Seisakusho Co., Ltd.

